
 

 

 

25th September 2023 

This week we are learning 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 

Mrs Goodwin and Miss Thorpe-Kennedy  

 

 

 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-

place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/
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